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hydepark.office@horizonmat.com 

We are thrilled of the success of our recent Winter Fayre, a 

truly magical event that owes its enchantment to the 

incredible efforts of our dedicated Parent-Teacher and Friends 

Association (PTFA). From the twinkling lights to the festive 

stalls, the Winter Fayre, generously sponsored by the PTFA, 

created a warm and joyful atmosphere that brought our 

community together in the spirit of celebration. We extend 

heartfelt congratulations and immense gratitude to the PTFA 

for their unwavering commitment, hard work, and passion, 

which made this event a delightful and memorable experience 

for all. Their dedication is a testament to the spirit of 

collaboration that defines our community, and we look forward 

to many more shared moments of joy in the future. 

Look at that smile seeing Santa and his Elf! 

 

 

Winter Fayre 

FRIDAY, 24th NOVEMBER 2023 

http://hydepark-inf.plymouth.sch.uk/
http://www.hydeparkjuniorschool.co.uk/
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Isla Year 6- “It was really good. I really loved it! Raised 
money for the school and well organised.” 

  
Billy Year 2- “I loved it, my favourite bit was the bit 
where you had to guess the number of chocolate coins!” 

  
Lauren Year 4- “I loved it, it was really fun, and I loved 
the handmade things and the games.” 

  
Isla Year 5- “I loved the fayre, I liked seeing the little 
children enjoying themselves, and also the different 
stalls.” 
 

 

Learning in Early Years 

Children in Reception continue to enjoy their outdoor 

environment through a range of continuous activities 

within the provision.   

In PSHRE lessons the children have learnt about the 

different types of houses. The children have explored 

the similarities and differences amongst houses. In 

their learning, the children concluded that it is the 

people who make a house a home.  

  

In the construction area, the children have been 

working as a team to build a house to live in. Bethany 

and Isobel told Mr. Morris they were building a house 

for the squirrel from their story the Lead Thief.   

Finley and Benny wrote a list of what they are going to 

eat as they role played and developed their reading 

skills. On the top of their list is Milo the Gingerbread 

Man. 
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Dicken’s Class Assembly 

Recently, Dickens Class welcomed parents into school for their 

first class assembly. The children shared learning from Term 1 

and encouraged parents to participate in some of the activities 

shared. It was a fabulous morning and the children made us 

proud.  

  

Museum Trip 

In Art, Recently, Year 3 visited the museum. The children 

learnt that cave lions inhabited Plymouth during the 

Stone Age. They also learnt about the woolly 

mammoth, explored some animal and human skulls, 

and refreshed their knowledge of different types of 

teeth. The children also looked at the fossils and 

sketched some too!  
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Creative Writing Competition 

November Winners 

 

Congratulations to all our winners and well done to all 

the children who participated. 

 

Creative Writing Competition 

Creative Writing Competition is back! We encourage all 

children to enter the monthly competition and show their 

creative writing skills. We can’t wait to read your pieces. 

What will you write? A story, a newspaper report or a 

story?  

  

 

 

November 27 -December 1,2023 

Cedar Penny 

Ash Joanna 

Oak Adam 

Beech Holly  

Poplar Josephine  

Willow Henry 

Holly Mithra 

Elm Folawe 

Sycamore Alfie 

Keller Arthur 

Seacole Penny 

Barnardo Kamil 

Attenborough Ruby G 

Curie Rose 

Hawking Genevieve  

Gandhi Tanu 

King Logan 

Mandela Niamh 

Pankhurst Isla 

Douglass Bea 

Dickens Sophia K 
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Nominations for being a Confident 

Learner  

Cedar Gizele 

Ash Jimmy 

Oak Aaron 

Beech Eli  

Poplar Nara 

Willow Lottie 

Holly Tonye 

Elm Jayden 

Sycamore Freddie  

Keller Maeliss 

Seacole Miheli 

Barnardo   Isaac W 

Attenborough Ruby F 

Curie Harley 
Hawking Lucky-May 

Gandhi Caspar 

King Noah 

Mandela Reuben R 

Pankhurst Aine 

Douglass Lucy 

Dickens Imogen 

December 4-8, 2023 

Cedar Arlo 

Ash Lily 

Oak Dudley 

Beech Rafferty 

Poplar Freddie 

Willow Rose 

Holly Sienna 

Elm Arthur R 

Sycamore Sienna 

Keller Nathan I 

Seacole Sienna 

Barnardo Bill 

Attenborough Kitty 

Curie Leo  

Hawking Jamal 

Gandhi Mahwa 

King Rosie 

Mandela Nina 

Pankhurst George 

Douglass Jess M-B 

Dickens Josie  
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Nominations for being an 

Optimistic Learner  

Cedar Sherrie-Rose 

Ash Kitty 

Oak Jacob 

Beech Hank  

Poplar Arthur  

Willow Joanna 

Holly Vivaan 

Elm Eleanor 

Sycamore Jad 

Keller Daniel 

Seacole Sebby 

Barnardo Isaac W 

Attenborough Angus  

Curie Esme 
Hawking Harrison 

Gandhi Harry P 

King Oskar  

Mandela Adam 

Pankhurst Eva 

Douglass Zayd  

Dickens Erin  

 
 

December is recognised as Disability History Month 

Monday, 11th  
EYFS Christmas Performance and 
Christmas Tree Dressing @9:10am 

Tuesday, 12th  
EYFS Christmas Performance and 
Christmas Tree Dressing @9:10am 

Wednesday, 13th  
YR1 Christmas Performance and 
Christmas Tree Dressing @9:10am 

Thursday, 14th  
YR1 Christmas Performance and 
Christmas Tree Dressing @9:10am 

Friday, 15th  
YR2 Christmas Performance and 
Christmas Tree Dressing @9am & 
3pm 

Monday, 18th  
YR3 Christmas Performance and 
Christmas Tree Dressing @9am & 
3pm 

Tuesday, 19th  

Christmas Caroling, Whole School & 
Community @ 12:30pm 

early dismissal @1:15pm 
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